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Homeless shelters report no accountability to motivate drug affected individuals into 

drug treatment so the problem continues. Especially vulnerable are children of drug 

addicted parents. These individuals need help to help themselves and they are 

always thankful later.  

We are wasting tax dollars by enabling these behaviors and increasing crime. 

 

 I cannot sell my home because of the homeless community in my neighborhood. 

Even though it’s by a park and elementary school, the city doesn’t address their drug 

use or move them. Safety and property values are at stake but no one cares. Can we 

sue the city? They should be responsible for their actions too. 


